
At Global Poverty Project, we believe we can’t eradicate extreme poverty unless we 

ensure everyone has access to quality education. In the lead up to this 

replenishment we’ve been focusing our resources and efforts to ensure the success 

of today. This includes: 

 Launching the replenishment campaign at last year’s Global Citizen Festival 

in front of 60,000 people and 20 million more online. 

 28,361 people signing onto a petition to world leaders. 

 Global Citizens sending more than 2200 tweets and thousands of emails 

about Global Partnership for Education to UK, US and Australian leaders. 

 Having more than 100 meetings with political representatives in donor 

countries. 

 

We are now resolved to mobilizing the full force of Global Citizens to ensure GPE 

donor and partner governments are held accountable for their commitments to 

provide quality education to 29 million children through to 2018.  We will do this 

by:  

 Utilizing the power of our key events including the Global Citizen Festival – 

our 60,000-person flagship event with more than 3 billion media 

impressions – to shine the international spotlight on the global learning 

crisis. 

 

 Mobilizing 50,000 actions -including emails, phone calls and petitions to key 

government decision-makers - through our online platform 

GlobalCitizen.org. 

 

 Routinely producing original online content - as well as generating 25 million 

print, TV and online media impressions globally - that communicates 

education results and progress. 

 

 Having at least 50 meetings with GPE donor & partner government 
representatives to hold them account. 


